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Docket Nos. 50-270
and 50-287 -

Dr. Chester P. Siess ,

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Siess:

cop ca of the following are transmittediSixteen (16):

for the information of the Committee:7
1

DUKE P0kTR COMPANY
(Oconee Nuclear Station, Units 2 and 3)

Letter dated November 20, 1972 from Duke Power Company furnishing
further information on the auxiliary service water system for.Oconce,
Unita 2 & 3 in response to our letter dated October 31, 1972.
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Sincerely,

/ug e,. Y
Richard C. DeYoung, .sistant'Directord'

for Pressurized Water Reactors, i
Directorate of Licensing

1

I
Enclosures:
As stated -A

DISTRIBUTION i

-Dockets
PWR-4 Reading

[qEIGoulbourne (2) q-

IAPeltier ;7

!

omer> PWR:4 h'. WR-4 S-

(- g t. ..

sunn w e > LLGo neikL .IAP.el . .r _ A hve.nc.er 1/j . > p1m,

oArt > '1== ~

11/30/72~~- o _ " _-. .: '
rwm u:c-na pin. m> ,_.o. , n . , o

8001090 C3 e
h


